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The corruption that has been exposed by the National Party regarding the management of flood 
plain harvesting in the Murry Darling Basin and the resulting environmental, economic and 
social impacts is deeply alarming. It appears as though the state government has gone to great 
lengths to hide this corruption in lies and mistruths. When will the government hold these 
regulators to account and start standing up to the strangle hold they have over the communities 
impacted by this malicious behaviour. Sack John Baralaro and refer the NSW Coalition to icac 


